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							4th sept - 18th oct  

We are excited to kick off this school year and share all the wonderful activities happening at Early bloomers. Everyone has settled in well, and we have already started creating memories together! This month, we have been busy participating in Black History Month crafts, celebrating diversity and creativity. And as Halloween approaches, we have all participated in some early pumpkin carving activities. We also had a blast with our outdoor Coke and Mentos experiment, which was a big hit with everyone.
Stay tuned for more exciting updates!
Highlights:
Table 1
Table one has settled really well and enjoyed joining in with the activities provided. The children have explored colours and patterns using paints and a variety of stamps. They have joined in some sensory fun with shaving foam getting messy and creative. During junk modelling there was many boats and rockets made using recyclable materials. 

Table 2 
The children on table two have engaged in sensory exploration with sand, shaping and building using the tools. Some science fun creating an exciting volcano reaction using baking soda and vinegar. Table two enjoyed getting creative designing and assembling their own books, some lovely art was made using chalk and paints making some lovely colourful pieces.

Table 3
Table three is all about creativity, hands on learning and a touch space exploration this term making a space themed dice creating conversation for space week. The children also built rockets from milk bottles. Table three asked to make some shakers so thy crated some using bottles and adding rice and seeds or fun sounds.
Table 4
Table four got crafty and made some colourful bracelets using loom bands. Using the prompt of ‘make something living’ the children used modelling clay to sculpt and create their own living creatures. We learnt the art of folding paper to create different origami figures. Table 4 & 5 held a vote to name our hedgehog (stuffed animal), and Humphry won with the most votes!

Table 5:
Table 5 is busy with a mix of indoor and outdoor activities. We have enjoyed some friendly competition with fun table games including pool and air hockey. The children got creative decorating rocks with paints. We encouraged some physical activity with a ring toss race outside. Table five used shaving foam and flour to make and mold soft fluffy dough, enjoying the sensory exploration.

Meet the EB Team:
This term we are joined by two new members of staff who have settled in really well. Chris who is a football coach training young children in a local youth centre and brings lots of experience in teaching not only basic football skills but social skills like discipline, patience, determination and teamwork. He will be planning and enabling physical activities to be available each day for the club.
Irma who is over at table 2 brings lots of experience as a play work therapist, Irma is supporting our pecs (picture exchange communication system) for children throughout the club. This is a communication system designed for children with little or no communication.
Pat,Lily,ChrisEnid,Susan,Irma Sharon &Tal 
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Thank you for reading, enjoy the half-term break, and we look forward to seeing you in two weeks!
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